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Your advisory committee may want to establish basic guidelines or group expectations for discussions in order to protect the rights of each member and to maintain order.  The guidelines or expectations could include:





Respect individual differences.


Consider and/or accept opposing points of view.


Express disagreement with ideas without criticizing.


Avoid defensive behavior. (denying problems, changing topics, cutting off a speaker etc.)


Allow others to talk without interruption.


Listen carefully before responding.


Restate what others have said for clarity.


Demonstrate a willingness to compromise or seek consensus.


Accept and publicly demonstrate support for group decisions.


Leave disagreements at the meeting.








